The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Commission met on May 10th, 2022 at the Depot. The
meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. and in attendance was Robin Alsip, Haley Kozuszek and Cierra
Rowe. Missing was Julie Edwards, Shelley Powers, Patty Kidwell councilmen liaison, Rick Reed,

Approval of Minutes:
Minutes were approved with no needed corrections.
Old Business:

e Vote for Spring Fix Up Award
o 216 South Cherry Street Winner — will ask for sign to be placed
o Spring Flower awards moved to June due to weather
o Able to get a letter of thanks to Art department at school for the kids downtown art
project from City Council?

New Business:

s Geraniums — have grant for $900 however was informed $700 going to pots — Robin is getting
more information in regard to this info

e  Planning Fall Football Cleanup with the VV Football team with help of Cierra and her husband
who coaches

« Discussed planting flowers for seniors

e Discussed Summer art project with rock painting with kids — partnering with library?

e ladies night is last Thursday of the month —reaching out to see how we can get involved

o Business Window Contest?

Next meeting will be June 14th, 2022, at the Depot.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Haley Kozuszek



